
 
CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA 

MEMORANDUM 
DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

DIVISION OF PLANNING AND URBAN DESIGN 
 
 
DATE: January 21, 2020 MEMO NO.: P-20-04 
 
TO:  Planning and Development Board 
 
FROM: Leslie A. Del Monte, Planning Manager 
 

           SUBJECT:    Continued item from the December 12, 2019 meeting (19-DP-04, The Kosher House)  
 
 
 
EXPLANATION: 
 
This item was continued time and date certain to the January 21, 2020, Planning and Development Board 
meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 


